
 

 

 

 

March 18, 2020 

 

 
Guidance for NIH-Funded  Clinical Trials and Human Subjects Studies 

Affected by COVID-19 - NOT-OD-20-087 
 
 

The National Institutes of Health issued a notice to provide guidance outlining the flexibilities available to 
recipients conducting NIH-funded clinical trials and human subject studies, that are impacted by 
the declared public health emergency for COVID-19.   

Read the full notice.   

  
 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
 

 

https://www.phe.gov/emergency/news/healthactions/phe/Pages/2019-nCoV.aspx
https://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-OD-20-087.html
http://www.ora.miami.edu/

